CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

BOARD OF APPEALS

September 20, 1996

Robin S. Lakin
17 Hammond Street
Portland, Maine 04101

RE: 17 Hammond Street
- Dear Robin,

~ As you know at its September 19, 1996 meeting, the Board of Appeals voted 5-0 to grant your
change of use to a single family dwelling with daycare for up to 12 children. A copy of the
Board's decision is enclosed for your records.

It will now be necessary for you to come to this office to apply for a change of use permit. Cost
of this type of permit is $25.00. We are open Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00
p.m,

Sincerely,

Marge Schmurckal
- Asst. Chief, Inspection Services Division

cc. Matthew D. Manahan, Chairman, ZBA
Joseph E. Gray, Dir, PUD
P.Samuel Hoffses, C, Inspection Services Division
Charles A. Lane, Corp Counsel
M. Wing, CEO
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